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Please note there has been a change to the dinner menu for Week 3. On Tuesdays 
where it says Cottage Pie it will now be All Day Breakfast. This is a permanent 
change. If anyone would like another paper copy of the menu please let Julie know 
in the Office. 

Poppy, Charlie Rgs, Finlay, Suki, Imogen, Kymmie, Alfie and Tia took part in a dance festival 
at The Roseland last week where they were taught a fast paced routine involving street dance 
moves. It was a chance for them all to shine and show off their dance skills. A brilliant time 
was had and, as always, their behaviour was fantastic. Well done everyone. 

Could we please ask that both coats and sunhats are in school daily as the 

weather is very changeable. Thank you for your co operation. 

Well done to all our swimmers. They have all made great progress this term and many lengths 
were swam to achieve their badges. Every child has thoroughly enjoyed their time at the pool and 
all children have been presented with a badge and certificate. 



Our stars of the week are  

Jed, Kaiden, Seren and Charlie Rgs. 

Well done to you all.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
Yellow (30) - Alfie  
Orange (50 reads) - Evie 
Green (80 reads) - Kaiden 
Purple (150 reads) - Lottie C and Seren 
Red (200 reads) - Jack 

Please find attached the term dates for the next academic year 2019/20 

The dates highlighted in pink are our Inset Days. We thought it might be helpful 

for those of you planning holidays. 

What a fabulous turn out for our Easter Assembly. The children have worked so hard 
and very much enjoyed sharing their learning. Thank you to all who attended. We 
wish everyone a very Happy Easter and hope that you all have a good holiday. The 
Summer Term starts on Tuesday 23rd April. 

We held a school skipping competition between our Blue and Yellow teams. Everyone 
practised and their personal bests were added together for a team score. The Blue team 
were our winners, well done Blues!  


